WPH Subcommittee Meeting – 6/12/2024
Meeting Notes

· Summary of MPA process 
· 2023: 7 subcommittees created, drafted first round of recommendations 
· 2024: 10 in-person town halls, 2 virtual town halls that collected >15,000 individual comments. State is also conducting a state-wide needs assessment. All of this information will help inform the MPA. Subcommittees will also come up with data and metrics that will be used to track progress against the final recommendations
· 2025: revise recommendations and finalize MPA
· Discussed existing recommendations and also some topics that were missed and will be added to the next round of recommendations: Oral health, thriving as we age, physical activity
· A few folks volunteered continue supporting the data portion of this project and continue looking into publicly available data sources to determine what sources can be used to track progress against the recommendations. 
· Dr. Miller noted that the Office of Dental Health conducts a survey of Older Adults Oral Health every 5 years that collects data from both long term health care and congregate senior meal programs.
· The next meeting will be August 14, 2PM CT.
